
United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF SAFETY AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENFORCEMENT 
Gulf of Mexico OCS Region 
1201 Elmwood Park Boulevard 
New Orleans, LA 70123-2394

In Reply Refer To: GE 973E April 19, 2024

Ms. Vicki Weiss
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 
1201 Lake Robbins Drive 
The Woodlands, Texas 77380

Dear Ms. Weiss:

By letter dated February 13, 2024, Anadarko Petroleum Corporation (Anadarko) and the working 
interest owners, collectively, request an early termination of the Walker Ridge (WR) Block 24 
Unit, Agreement No. 754323001. The unit consists of Leases OCS-G 35011,35012, 35068,37014 
and a portion of Lease OCS-G 35013.

Anadarko will not be conducting additional operations in the unit area. Anadarko requests the 
WR Block 24 Unit be terminated before the automatic termination date of July 7, 2024. In 
accordance with Article 16 of the Unit Agreement, the WR Block 24 Unit is terminated effective 
the date of this letter. If you have any questions, contact Mr. Carlos Butron at (504) 736-2980 or 
via email at carlos.butron@bsee.gov.

Sincerely,

NATASHA

BLAND

Natasha S. Bland

Digitally signed by 
NATASHA BLAND 
Date: 2024.04.19 
12:37:09 -OS'OO’

Regional Supervisor
Office of Production and Development

cc: Mr. Carl E. Comstock 
Talos Resources LLC 
333 Clay Street, Suite 3300 
Houston, Texas 77002

Mr. Matthew Dare 
BP Exploration & Production Inc. 
501 Westlake Park Boulevard 
Houston, Texas 77079


